
The Economic History Society
President: PROFESSOR R. H. TAWNEY

Editors of "The Economic History Review": M. M. POSTAN and H. HABAKKUK

20th March, 1956

PETERHOUSE,

CAMBRIDGE.

Dear Dr. Vives,

I have sent your letter to the Secretary

of the Economic History Society from whom you will re-

ceive a form and information about past numbers of the

1- Review. I am also looking forward m a closer GO-

operation between us, but may I suggest that the best

way of cementing our relation would be for us to publish

an article or articles of yours.

Yours very sincerely,

11. f�
M.M.Postan

Dr. J.Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Historieos Internacionales,
Universidad de Barcelona,
Barcelona, .

Spain


